
DEDICATION

we, the 1966 Hi-Lite Staff, in all due resPect, do hereby

dedicate this fourth edirion of our yearbook to N4rs' Lee

Audrey Baird 8e11.

Since 1943, N,irs. Belt has taught in oul school and has

been one of our favorite teachers. We feel that l\lrs'

Bell's patience, Senerosity, and tireless efforts have help-
ed us to attaiD our status as students loday.

As a teacher, I\'Irs. Bell has become a landmark at our

school; and, as a member of our community, a cemenred

block of affection and love.

So, to your Mrs. Betl, we dedicate this issue and look for-
ward to sharing with you other enjoyable and memorable

moments in the futute.

I

.A\
Linda Chaney, Pansy wood, Marsha Jones, Debby Stuart'

LiDda Rocconi.

LIBRARIANS

MRS. LEE AUDR,EY BAIRD BELL

Mariorie Hood, Sherry Scruggs'


